Thank you to Reps Andrea Salinas and Brian Clem for your leadership of HB 3343. This bill needs to finish the job of getting big
money out of Oregon politics, which Oregon citizens overwhelmingly supported via Measure 107 in November. We desperately

need to make a place in politics for the people again, instead of powerful and wealthy corporations and individuals. This bill will help
to restore democracy in Oregon. Do the people's bidding and support HB 3343.



